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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 2:50 PM
To: 'Lee, Nathan'
Subject: Chevron 94800; RO342; 1700 Castro Street, Oakland, CA; Looking For Water Supply Well 

Owner Returns

Nate, 
To allow CRA to document responses to the March 23, 2015 mailing “Looking for Water Supply Well Owner”, I 
wanted to provided the following information on four returns we received.  The response was due by April 27, 
2015.  These were marked “Return to Sender, Attempted – Not Known, Unable to Forward”: 
 
REO Homes 2 LLC 
510 3rd Street #102 
Oakland, CA  94607 
 
Resident 
790 16th Street 
Oakland, CA  94612 
 
Resident 
772 18th Street 
Oakland, CA  94612 
 
Norris Taylor Trust 
1824 West Street 
Oakland, CA  94612 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


